Consulien Hwe

Wendy Strangeway

From: Stephanie Baines

Sent: 15 April 2016 16:29

To: Planning

Subject: Former Methodist Chapel, Staintondale

Your ref: NYM/2016/0246/FL

Our ref: 16/01226/PSH450 15 APR 2016
FAO: Miss Helen Webster (B’

Application in respect of alterations and extension to and change of use of holistic therapy and teaching
centre to 1 no. local needs letting dwelling
Former Methodist Chapel, Staintondale

With reference to the above planning application, | confirm that we have no objections to the granting of
planning consent on housing grounds.

Regards,

Stephanie Baines
Technical Assistant, Environmental Services (Housing), Scarborough Borough Council

Office: Town Hall, St Nicholas Street, Scarborough, North Yorkshire, YO11 2HG
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